[bookmark: _GoBack]Rose Free Library Board of Trustees
Virtual Meeting, following the Annual Meeting
Monday, January 10, 2022

Call to Order: 6:28
Present: J. Sutton, L. Navratil, L. Peck D. Wiltsie, C. Yager, C. Plucinik
Secretary’s Report:  Christina made a motion to accept the report, and Cherie seconded.  Motion approved.
Treasurer’s Report: Laurie made a motion to approve our treasurer’s report and Cherie seconded.  Motion approved.  
Librarian’s Report:  
Brianna has been working at the library, but will be going back to college soon.  No one else has applied to work.  Deanna is going to advertise that the library needs a substitute clerk on our Facebook page and website since we are not sure when Ali will be able to return.  Dave Stern asked about the Bicentennial and would like the Rose Community Center to work with us on this.  Hopefully Rosa will be coming to our March meeting. Deanna has been working on the Tax Cap with some help from the Wolcott library.  Book Club is continuing, but we will not be able to have Story Hour.  Possibly Dani Teeple might do a STEM program once a month, but this is just in the talk stage. 
Committee Reports: Jennifer and Christina are willing to work on the construction plan, and Laurie fit that into the 5 year plan, with Deanna helping with both!
Old Business: 
-2023 Wayne County Bicentennial – Discussed in the Librarian’s Report 
-Shelving needs – We talked about virtually attending the Library Construction information meeting on January 10th from 5-6 before our Annual and regular meeting.  Laurie will contact Ron Kirsop about signing up and the length of the meeting. 
-List of board members and terms – We will try to have a definite list for our February meeting. Laurie has been appointed by the Board for a four year term. 
New Business:
We need to have a savings account at LNB for grant money that is for purchasing books. Lori Peck made a motion to remove Janet Sears from LNB’s list of people authorized to sign for our account, and to add Jennifer Sutton’s name. Christina Plucinik seconded, and the motion was approved. 
Next Meeting:  –   Monday, February
Adjournment: 6:49	Respectfully Submitted by Laurie Navratil, Rose Free Library Secretary
